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KINGSTON PHILOSOPHY CAFÉ UPDATE 

April 2010
( Not “Diary of a Nobody” but “Essence of the Self"
Unfortunately actor Clive Ward‘s laryngitis meant a late change to our programme, with creative thinker, playwright and independent philosophical researcher Paddy Gormley stepping in to talk about “Symbolic Reasoning; the Essence of the Self", a theme ably introduced and interrogated by Dr Filiz Peach. Paddy gave an impressive performance, covering brain, mind, memory, thoughts, imagination…, “stand-up philosophy” as one participant called it! You can get a flavour of his ideas and work at http://metamatters.co.uk. 
( “Peter Singer, secular saint or utilitarian monster?” on 1 April, in the Rose Culture Café, generated plenty of argument, as is usual with Singer, and some excellent questions that certainly gave my brain a good work-out. If you missed the discussion or want to recap, my introduction, extracts, questions and further reading are filed at http://www.e-voice.org.uk/kingstonphilosophycafe/files/view/philosophy-cafe-briefings/Peter_SingerKPC.doc. The KPC discussion on ethics on 21 April (see below) promises to be a very relevant follow-up.
( PS to Professor Kate Soper on "Beyond Consumerism?" – Professor Soper has sent us some of her very interesting papers and articles + further reading suggestions on "Alternative Hedonism, Countering Consumerism and Sustainable Consumption"; these are now on the KPC website at http://www.e-voice.org.uk/kingstonphilosophycafe/files/?folder_id=3946640, and well worth reading.
KPC discussions coming up
We seem to be settling into a twice monthly “mixed economy”, at least for the time being: 6.00pm on first Thursdays (usually) at the Rose; and 7.00pm on third Wednesdays (usually) at the Grey Horse. Discussions at the Rose will tend towards the informal with brief introductions and lots of group discussion, while the quieter Grey Horse venue offers a good opportunity for talks and plenary Q&A sessions – thank you to Barrie Selwyn and Filiz Peach for arranging the venue and an exciting programme of talks for 2010 (see below)
( Wednesday 21 April Roger Jennings on “Moral Certainty or Moral Relativism?” 7.00 – 9.00pm at the Grey Horse pub, Richmond Road, Kingston. Are there objective criteria by which we can judge what is good or bad, right or wrong? If not, does this mean that moral choice is simply a matter of subjective judgement influenced primarily, perhaps, by our own feelings and emotions? If morality is essentially subjective are we then committed to moral relativism, avoiding judgements about people/societies with different value/belief systems from our own? These questions will be explored by examining and evaluating different approaches to ethics. Key areas for discussion will include the distinction between “teleological” and “deontological” approaches, the nature of “virtue ethics” and the moral relevance of religion.
( Thursday May 6, "What did the Romantics ever do for us?", 6.00 – 7.25ish in the Rose Culture Café. Find out what the Romantics did for philosophy in a discussion focusing on poets Keats and Wordsworth, led by former teachers of English and Philosophy Barrie Selwyn and Marilyn Mason.
( More Philosophy Café Thursdays at the Rose for your diary: June 3 and July 15 (topics still to be decided). Recent suggestions and offers have included: John Rawls’ Theory of Justice; Collective responsibility; “The purpose of life is to avoid boredom.”; Schopenhauer; Sustainability; Which ideas, assumptions and practices current today might our descendents come to regard with incredulity?; What is the point of philosophy?; Free speech; John Stuart Mill; “known unknowns…” - is that really such nonsense? What’s wrong with Melanie Phillips’ view of ethics? If any of these dates suit any of you who would like to lead on these or other philosophical topics, do please let me know.
( More Philosophy Café Wednesdays at the Grey Horse for your diary: May 19, Sartre - a presentation and discussion led by Gerald Jones; June 16, Richard Rorty - a presentation and discussion led by Barrie Selwyn; July 21, Alison Evans on Gnosticism; September 15, Richard Baron - In Defence of Circular Arguments; October 20, Paddy Gormley on “Big Bang”; November 17, Discussion on Kierkegaard and Religion, chaired by Filiz Peach; December 15, general discussion. 
Please keep an eye on Events at www.kingstonphilosophycafe.org.uk for more information and updates, including additional evenings and occasional unavoidable changes of time, venue or topic. 
Marilyn Mason 






